
 

 

Ref: KH/JKI/Weduc accounts   
3rd May 2024 
 

 
 
 
Weduc accounts  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
  
Please be advised that, as your child is fast approaching the end of their studies and examinations 
period, we will unfortunately no longer be able to allow pupils to purchase hot food if there is 
insufficient credit on their Weduc account.  
  
In the instance of a pupil attempting to purchase a meal with insufficient credit, they will be offered 
a sandwich in replacement, to ensure that they have received some food in school that day. 
  
I trust that you will understand the reason for the school not being able to allow accounts to be in 
deficit at this point and ask for your support in ensuring that your child’s account remains in 
sufficient credit throughout this final stage of their studies. 

 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and please do not hesitate to contact the school should you 
have any queries via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs K. Hibbs  
Headteacher 
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